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 Friday 3rd March 2017 

Dear Parents,  
 
 
Healthy Living Week 
By popular demand next week in school we will be focusing on healthy living. Teaching staff 
have drawn up a special time-table to explore healthy food choices, exercise and also food 
waste. This coincides with the launch of our 100 mile challenge (see below).  
 
100 Mile Challenge 
Next week, the school proudly begins participation in the 100 mile challenge, which promotes 
health and fitness amongst children. Please see attached for more details. On Monday the 
whole school (apart from Y6 who will be at Long Marton School) will be walking across fields 
in the village to cover their first mile to and from Maulds Meaburn as part of the iniative. 
Please can children wear appropriate warm, waterproof clothing and footwear. As we aim to 
set off at 9am on Monday, children should bring their uniform in a bag to change into later.  
 
 
World Book Day 
After our day of book-related fun, some children expressed their interest in joining the library.  
We are lucky to have a wonderful small, but well-resourced library nearby in Shap that also 
often has exciting events organised in the holidays. Their number is 01931 716644 
 

Pop in and Play reminder 
Our next Pop in and Play will be Wednesday 8th March. Do you know any parents of children 
under 5 who would like to come along to our session? Please pass the word around.  
 
After School Club 
We have had a great first week of after school clubs with a brilliant turn out to the various 
activities. Please find next week’s request slip attached below.  
Please remember if attending Cycling Club to bring a helmet and ensure your child’s bike is 
safe. They will also need warm clothing, including gloves and a water bottle if they have a 
bottle cage. On occasion the bike club may go out on a local ride. Please can you complete 
the permission slip if your child is attending club. If attending Moky Kids, please remember to 
have your PE kit in school. 
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Breakfast Club – 50p drop off! 
From Monday the 5th of March, alongside our breakfast club we will also be offering an early 
drop off service at 8.30am for pupils who do not need breakfast but may need to be dropped 
off earlier than 8.45am. This will be provided at a cost of just 50p per pupil. Please do let us 
know as early as possible if you’d like your child(ren) to attend.  
 
 
Fond Farewell to Jillian Hewitt 
We’re sad to say that after nearly 12 years, Jillian Hewitt will be stepping down from her role 
as cleaner. She’s done a fantastic job, often going above and beyond to support the school in 
many extra ways – I know you’ll all join me in sending our grateful thanks and good wishes to 
her. 
A job advertisement has today been posted exclusively on the school website with an initial 
deadline of 10th March, after which if no interest has been shown locally, the post will be 
advertised in The Herald. 
 
 
Internet Safety  
Please remember that an excellent Internet Safety talk will take place at Long Marton School 
on Wednesday 8th March at 7pm. Parents will find this most enlightening.  
 
 
Parents’ Evening 
Parents’ Evening will be held in school on Wednesday 22nd March. Consultations will be 10 
minutes per child. Please complete the slip to make an appointment with your child’s class 
teacher(s). Although we make every effort to accommodate parents’ wishes, this is not 
always possible. Should you be offered a time that proves difficult, please do get in touch 
with Pauline in the office to arrange an alternative date. 
 
 
Prize Bingo 
Parents are reminded Prize Bingo will take place tonight at Orton Village Hall at7pm. All 
proceeds are to go to Crosby Ravensworth School, so please do show your support. Thanks 
to Jillian and Sharon for their efforts in organising this.   
 
 
York Trip (Y5 & Y6) 
Full payment is now due for Y5 & Y6 residential trip to York for those who haven’t paid. The 
balance left to pay is £70 per child. 
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Message from Friends 
Crosby Ravensworth School 100 Club – There were 46 Numbers in the February Draw.  

First Prize:        £11.50       Philip Winder              Number    10.  

Second Prize:   £6.90         Duncan Priestley           Number    43.  

Third Prize:       £4.60         Lisa Wilkinson             Number      1.  

New Members can pick up an application form from School, or CR/MM bus shelter, it will be 

£6 for the remaining 6 draws.  

The next draw will be on Thursday 17th March. PLEASE SUPPORT YOUR SCHOOL  

 
 

 

 
Mr D Priestley 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
Summary of dates for your diary: 
 
Friday 6th January   Whole school swimming - 1.30pm (10 weeks) 
 
Friday 3rd March Bingo – Orton Village Hall – 7.30pm (proceeds for school)  
Wednesday 8th March Y5 & Y6 – Chemical Magic Show – Windermere School 
Wednesday 8th March Internet Safety – Long Marton School – 7pm 
Monday 13th March Y6 – Sex Education Class – Long Marton school  
Saturday 25th March Mother’s Day coffee morning with stalls – CRVH -10am 
                                                      (Nursery fundraising event) 
Wednesday 22nd March Parents Evening  
Monday 27th March Y5 – Sex Education Class – Long Marton School 
Wednesday 29th –  
Friday 31st March York Residential – Y5&Y6 
Saturday 1st April Coffee Morning – MMVH – 10-12 (proceeds for School)  
Thursday 6th April   U dance – Class 2  
Saturday 13th May   School Spring Fair (to be confirmed, provisional date) 
Sunday 14th May    Walk and teas (Nursery fundraising event)  
Friday 16th June    Prize bingo – CRVH – 7.30pm (Nursery fundraising event)  
Friday 14th July   Charity auction – CRVH – 7.30pm  
                                                      (Nursery fundraising) 
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Please tick which sessions you would like your child to attend: 

 

Monday Film Club         Thursday Cooking Club 

 

Tuesday Nature Club     Friday Cycle Club 

 

Wednesday Moky Kids 

 

Child’s Name__________________________________ 

 

I enclose £____ to pay for ____ sessions                                Week beginning: 6th March 

 
 
.............................................................................................................................................................. 

 
 
Bike Club permission slip 
 
I give permission for my child/ren …………………………… at bike club to go out on a 
supervised local bike ride. 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………….. 
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